
Hearing of TTP2138 - Directions Note
21 December 2022

On 13 December 2022, due to HEOC alleging breach of its TAC with Network Rail, the
Hearing Chair directed that HEOC disclose a copy to him via the Secretary. This was done
on 14 December 2022.

Although directions - and responses to them - are routinely published in accordance with
H56(b), both HEOC and NR made an application for the TAC to remain confidential. The
Hearing Chair, having considered the Principles and using his case management powers,
agreed to the application and directed that the TAC remain confidential due to its obvious
commercial sensitivity and so it is not published here.
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